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Dear Pamela, 

 

Ref: Papakura Gas Gate Consultation on expanding the GTA determination. 

Comments 

Mighty River Power (MRP) is pleased to provide the information requested by the Gas Industry 

Company on the Papakura Gas Gate Consultation.  

MRP supports the GIC proposal that adds the new Papakura gate into the Greater Auckland 

zone. 

Should you have any queries in relation to any of the above or other related issues please do 

not hesitate to contact me on 09 580 3844 or Aileen.Rodger@mercury.co.nz 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Aileen Rodger 

Compliance and Process Improvement Manager 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 25 October 2011 

  

Gas Industry Company Limited 
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